Dolphins After School Club

Summer term 2019 Activities Rota & Newsletter

WEEK	MONDAY	TUESDAY	WEDNESDAY	THURSDAY	FRIDAY
<u>WEEK 1</u> 22 nd - 26 th April	COOKING Special chocolate chip cookies	PHYSICAL Keep the balloon up!	ART & CRAFTS Robot wars (Junk modelling)	CHILDREN'S CHOICE	GAMES Pie face
WEEK 2 29th April - 3 rd May	GAMES Blindfold taste testing competition	COOKING Cauliflower crusted pizza	PHYSICAL Hop scotch	ART & CRAFTS Water beads	CHILDREN'S CHOICE
WEEK 3 6 th - 10 th May	CHILDREN'S CHOICE	GAMES Heads down thumbs up	<u>COOKING</u> Fruity Ice pops	PHYSICAL Summer time scavenger hunt	ART & CRAFTS Rainbow cornflour and water
WEEK 4 13 th - 17 th May	ART & CRAFTS Rain cloud science experiment	CHILDREN'S CHOICE	<u>GAMES</u> Marco polo	COOKING Special chocolate brownies	PHYSICAL Dodgeball (foam balls)
<u>WEEK 5</u> 20th - 24 th May	PHYSICAL Frisbee frenzy	ART & CRAFTS Making potions	CHILDREN'S CHOICE	<u>GAMES</u> Kerplunk	<u>COOKING</u> Crustless Quiche
<u>WEEK 6</u> 27 th -31 st May	<u>COOKING</u> Bread twists	PHYSICAL I'm a celebrity get me out of here!	ART & CRAFTS Pebble painting	CHILDREN'S CHOICE	GAMES Water balloon war!

New Menu

We are changing over to a rolling 11 day Summer Menu which is available to view on our website and app, or to pick up from reception. After 11 days, we then return back to Day 1 ensuring that children who only attend 1 or 2 days a week don't get the same meal every time as in the second cycle Day 1 will be on a Tuesday, Cycle 3, on a Wednesday etc. We are proud to have all our meals home-cooked here at the setting and hope the children will enjoy all their lovely new meals.

Be Aware of Internet safety and say NoNo to MoMo!

Although the internet can be a wonderful resource at times, especially if it's entertaining the children giving you some precious time to get on with other things, please be aware of the disturbing news about videos on YouTube Kids being intercepted with the likes of the MoMo challenge! It can be difficult to spot these videos as the harmful content doesn't appear until partway through and even the likes of Peppa Pig have been targeted. There are a few websites available that give advice on internet safety if you would like further information

www.nationalonlinesafety.com
www.saferinternet.org.uk
www.nspcc.org.uk/preventing-abuse/keeping-children-safe/online-safety

Staff

A big welcome back to Jo who returns from maternity leave at the beginning of May. She will be working 3 days a week and will be taking on the role of deputy in the toddler room. Jo returns back just as Dana from Pre-school heads off on her maternity leave! Good-luck Dana, can't wait to meet your new little one and have some cuddles.

Donation Tree

A huge thank-you for your generous response to our donation tree. The children have been getting very excited everytime we take something in to the room that has been donated. Keep looking as new items are constantly being added. It doesn't need to be something you buy but something that you already have at home but never use or buried at the back of a cupboard or simply something that your own child has outgrown.

Named Clothing

Please, please, please can we ask that all the children's clothes are named to enable us to return lost property items to their rightful owners, especially seen as every child has the same coloured jumper/cardigan!

Old Comics/magazines

If anyone has any old comics or magazines their child/children have finished with could we please have then for our after school club as a resources for children to sit and have some quite time. Also any unused games at home we are more than happy to take on board to add to our collection.

Closure

CLOSED BANK HOLIDAYS - Monday 6th & Monday 27th May

Summer Leavers Party (Holiday club)

Please note that the WHOLE setting will close at 12pm on Wednesday 24th July for our annual Leavers Party. This is so that all staff have the opportunity to say goodbye to all our big children heading off to start school in September.

Kind Regards: Sharon, Di, Michelle, Sarah & the Team